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One Year Late to the Party - 2021 
 
In response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic situation and closures, the City has cancelled 75th 
birthday celebrations planned for this summer. Instead, we plan to celebrate our 75th in style on 
Saturday, June 19, 2021. We will be one year older but who is counting!  
 
We recognize the tremendous impact this pandemic is having and will have on the many annual events 
and festivals held in our community each summer. The BC Ministry of Health has advised the 
cancellation of all gatherings of fifty people or more and as a community, we are aware of the 
importance to practice physical distancing and our collective efforts to slow the spread of COVID-19.  
 
We are postponing our 75th birthday celebration to 2021, when we can all be one year late to the 
party.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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